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Lillie-Mai made poppies and sold 

them to friends and  

neighbours and raised £34 which she 

handed over on Saturday to the sea 

cadets for the Royal British Legion. 

Victoria the vet visited our  

Reception Class to talk to the 

children about her job as a vet. 

She also taught them some 

skills for caring for animals. 

The ECO Team prepped the soil in the back playground ready for Spring. 

 In Spring they will sow wildflower seeds  to create ‘Wildlife Only Zones.’ 



 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

Monday 20th November: Donations for ‘Fill  a Cup’ for the Christmas Fair. 

 

Friday 1st December: Non-uniform day—donations of chocolate for the Christmas Fair 

Friday 1st December: Tonacliffe Christmas Fair: 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

 

Tuesday 5th December: Year 5/6 choir  at the Ashcroft– Whitworth Carol Concert (details to follow) 

 

Tuesday 12th December: Reception Nativity– 2:30pm. KS1 Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Wednesday 13th December: KS1 Nativity– 2:30pm. Reception Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Thursday 14th December: Nursery Nativity– 11am. 

 

Friday 15th December: Nursery Nativity– 2:30pm. 

 

Monday 18th December: Christmas Dinner Day/ Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

Thursday 21st December: KS2 Christmas singalong. Last day  of term. 

 

Monday 8th January 2024: School reopens for Spring Term 1. 

 



 

 

Nursery:   Olivia T. 

Green Class:    Rory S.  

Pink Class:                Noah A. 

White Class:    Mollie N. 

Red Class:   Frankie C. 

Yellow Class:   Anne S. 

Orange Class : Jacob B. 

Lime Class:    Ellie C. 

Turquoise Class:  Isla O.  

Gold Class:    Cassiana A-D. 

Purple Class:   Olivia J. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      329 

                         Octopus:     375 

                         Seahorse:    351 

                 Starfish:       368 

Well done 

to the Octopus Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; 

here are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:            95.7% 

Green Class:    85.3%             Orange Class:           98.2% 

Pink Class:   91%  Lime Class:               95.9% 

White Class:   95.3%  Turquoise Class:      93.8% 

Red Class:  99.3%              Gold Class:               98.5% 

                                       Purple Class:            97.6% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 10th November 2023 is  94.2% 

 

Freya J. 

For being Mrs Clutterbuck’s 

tidying up fairy. Freya, you are 

so kind and helpful! 




